Public Information Meeting Notice

September 6, 2016

For more information, contact:
Jon Schultz, Town of Arcadia Chairman — 715.919.1755

Improvements to Mill Road at Turton Creek
to be discussed at September 28" Information Meeting

Planned improvements for Mill Road in the Town of Arcadia, Trempealeau County, will be
discussed at a Public Information meeting on Wednesday, September 28, 2016. The meeting will
be held at 6:00PM at the Town of Arcadia Town Hall, W26051 State Highway 95, Arcadia, W1
54612.

The project involves improvements to Mill Road at the crossing of Turton Creek approximately
300 feet south of State Highway 95. The existing steel truss bridge will be removed. The project
involves reconstructing the roadway approaches and building turnarounds at each approach to the
bridge. The project is scheduled for construction in 2018.

A variety of exhibits and maps will be featured at the Public Information meeting, and
representatives from the Town of Arcadia and Ayres Associates will be available to discuss the
project and answer questions. The public is encouraged to attend to examine the proposed
improvements and discuss any concerns they might have.

Individuals who are unable to attend on September 28™ can contribute comments about the
Turton Creek bridge project by contacting the following individuals:

Jon Schultz, Chairman David H. Pantzlaff, Project Engineer
Town of Arcadia Ayres Associates, Inc.

N23277 Kukowski Lane 3433 Oakwood Hills Parkway
Arcadia, WI 54612 Eau Claire, WI 54702-1590
715.919.1755 715.834.3161
jon.w.schultz77(@gmail.com pantzlaffd@AyresAssociates.com
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